Burghfield Cake Artist Creates
Coronation Cake

My constituent, Elizabeth Wood, who runs Cake Buds in Burghfield, has asked
me to share her story about her collaboration with cake artist, Rosalind
Miller on the Coronation Cake, which was presented as a gift at Windsor
Castle in commemoration of the Coronation. I am delighted that she had the
opportunity to take part in creating such a splendid cake which was indeed a
work of art.



http://www.government-world.com/burghfield-cake-artist-creates-coronation-cake/
http://www.government-world.com/burghfield-cake-artist-creates-coronation-cake/
http://johnredwoodsdiary.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Coronation-cake.jpg

